
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    

Chairman 

Subcommittee on Transportation,  

Housing and Urban Development,  

and Related Agencies     

The Honorable Mike Quigley 

Ranking Member  

Subcommittee on Transportation,   

Housing and Urban Development, 

and Related Agencies 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member Quigley:  

 

I am requesting funding for the East Atlanta Road Resurfacing Project in Fiscal Year 2024.  The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Henry County, Georgia, located at 140 Henry Parkway, 

McDonough, GA 30253.  The funding would be used to resurface 5.1 miles of East Atlanta Road, 

which connects the City of Stockbridge to the Fairview community.  The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because resurfacing East Atlanta Road will increase access to businesses 

and communities in Henry County.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


